
INTERNATIONAL INDIAN PUBLIC SCHOOL - RIYADH 

30 June 2025 REF: IIPS/PRL/25-26/44 

Open House for Grades X and XII 

Dear Parents, 

Please be informed that the Open House for Grades X and XII is scheduled for 
Thursday 03 July 2025 from 7 :00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. 

We kindly request all parents to attend, review their ward's answer scripts, and 
discuss their performance with the respective class teachers. 

Your presence will not only help in better understanding your child's progress 
but also strengthen the connection between school and home in nurturing 
academic excellence. 

Your cooperation is highly appreciated. 

Regards, 

Principal In-charge 
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